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From: Victor Crivello <captainvic@sbcglobal.net> R o
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us> CLERK$ 0
Date: 5/21/2011 8:57AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May 21,2011 STATE OPILLJNOIS
Mr. John Therriault

Pollution Control Boa,j
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500 1
Chicago, IL 60601 ‘- )‘A

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Victor Crivello
11109 S Saint Lawrence Ave
Chicago, IL 60628-4645
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From: Larry Gage <Igage4aol.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/21/2011 2:57PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May21, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago ,— _—

River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent D
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Larry Gage
550 W Fulton St Apt 501
Chicago, IL 60661-1169
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From: jodi agee <jodijeffersontap.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/21/2011 4:28 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May21, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,
Jodi Agee
1242W Jackson Blvd.
2E
Chicago, IL 60607

Sincerely,

Ms. jodi agee
1242 W Jackson Blvd
2e
Chicago, IL 60607-2989



(5/24/2011) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage Page 11

From: Gail Lehman <gailjIehmanyahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/21/2011 9:29PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May2l,2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago

, j
River every day. C)
Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, whO have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Gail Lehman
2206 W Arthur Ave
Chicago, IL 60645-5440
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From: connie Burns <conniebrns@roadrunner.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/21/2011 10:29PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May 21, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the (pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River. I am a
frequent visitor to Chicago, and one of my many pleasures is to sit
along the river and just observe life. Please clean up the Chicago
River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Connie Burns
149 Wesley Ave
Buffalo, NY 14214-1 655
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From: DON DIFRANCESCO <the_don67©sbcglobal.net>
To: <therriajipcb.state. ilus>
Date: 5/22/2011 11:30AM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May 22, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
,, f —‘.—

pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago i-t2Lc’ (I
River every day. Q.5V’

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. DON DIFRANCESCO
3124 Braddock St
Kettering, OH 45420-1102
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From: James Sullivan <midknight6@lycos.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/22/2011 12:30PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May 22, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,
‘

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the Lr
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. James Sullivan
5509 W Higgins Ave
Chicago, IL 60630-2125



Page 1 of 1

John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

From: Paul Haider <mai1change.org>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/22/2011 3:01 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Greetings,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the pathogens that are contained in
the sewage released into the Chicago River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent of the water in the river is from
MWRD plants, and while it receives basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can
harm the thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of particular concern for
some special populations, like kids, who have a higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have
no way of knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American Rivers has named the
Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered Rivers(TM) of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds of wildlife, new riverfront
parks, residential communities, restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As a
region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they must enact stricter regulations
that protect the public from the polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively take
steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways to the greatest extent possible.
The law clearly states that we need to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality and establish new standards for
how we treat the river. We support the national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin disinfection of the water
destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Paul Haider
Chicago, IL

Note: this email was sent as part of a petition started on Change.org, viewable at
www. change.org/petitions/4-stop-dumping-raw-sewage-into-the-chicago-river. To respond, email

responseschange.org and include a link to this petition.
X
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From: Esther Zamora <ezjamoca@charter.net>
To: <therriajipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/22/2011 7:30 PM
Subject: Protect chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May22, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault, (F

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of cook county, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Esther Zamora
15656 Sequoia Ave
Apt 6
Hesperia, CA 92345-1777
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From: Alice McGough <wind333life@live.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/22/2011 11:31 PM
Subject: Protect chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May22, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault, i2-’9
As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Alice McGough
16 Nohono Rd
Mashpee, MA 02649-4475
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From: James Doeppers <jimdoeppersgmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/23/2011 10:32AM
Subject: Protect chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May23, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St. Ste 11-500

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. James Doeppers
259 Richardson Dr
Mill Valley, CA 94941-2518
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From: Victoria Gregory <vgregoryreedsmith.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/23/2011 1:02PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May23, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500

Therilault, f
As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Miss Victoria Gregory
165 N Canal St
Apt 604
Chicago, IL 60606-1 504
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From: Mary Rausch <maryr425aol.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/23/2011 2:32 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May23, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Mary Rausch
15201 Admiralty Way
Unit C7
Lynnwood, WA 98087-2437
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From: Carol Verga <cavergacomcast.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/23/2011 2:32 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May 23, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Carol Verga
1521 2nd Ave Apt 2302
Seattle, WA 98101-4516
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From: Kristin Womack <kristinwomack@yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/23/2011 3:32 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May 23, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Kristin Womack
396 San Francisco Blvd
San Anselmo, CA 94960-1 639
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From: Tonya Ryan <atonyathehunyahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/23/2011 4:02 PM
Subject: Protect chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May23, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault, I
As a supporter of American Rivers, am writing to ask you to kill the

/____

pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Tonya Ryan
424 Sotier P1
Wood River, IL 62095-2308
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From: David Heiberger <david.heibergergmaiI.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/23/2011 5:03 PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May23, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault, (,1 _7z
As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. David Heiberger
4253 N Mulligan Ave
Chicago, IL 60634-1 567



(5/24/2011) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage Page 1

From: Robyn Betchner <robynmb7hotmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il. us>
Date: 5/23/2011 5:33 PM
Subject: Protect chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May 23, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

As someone who lives on the river I see the visible garbage in the
river, which is visually disgusting, but waste water, though not always
visible is more disgusting.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

During the spring, summer and fall I see tour boats, kayakers, rowing
teams, leisure boaters and fishermen enjoying the river.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Robyn Betchner
345 N Canal St
Apt 707
Chicago, IL 60606-1 222
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From: Daniel Puetz <dlpuetzcomcast.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/23/2011 5:33 PM
Subject: Protect chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May 23, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

(.jz7’
Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Daniel Puetz
990 N Cove Dr
Palatine, IL 60067-1 900
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From: Andrea Friedmann <comunica@earthlink.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/23/2011 6:33PM
Subject: Protect chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May 23, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of cook county, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollUtion concern, American
Rivers has named the chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of chicago.

The clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Andrea Friedmann
6962 N Hamilton Ave
chicago, IL 60645-4885
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John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

From: “J. N. Valente” <mailchange.org>
To: <therriaj @ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/23/2011 6:56PM r’c1L11—
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Greetings,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the pathogens that are contained in
the sewage released into the Chicago River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent of the water in the river is from
MWRD plants, and while it receives basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can
harm the thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of particular concern for
some special populations, like kids, who have a higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have
no way of knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American Rivers has named the
Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered Rivers(TM) of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds of wildlife, new riverfront
parks, residential communities, restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As a
region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they must enact stricter regulations
that protect the public from the polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively take
steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways to the greatest extent possible.
The law clearly states that we need to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality and establish new standards for
how we treat the river. We support the national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin disinfection of the water
destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

J. N. Valente
London, United Kingdom

Note: this email was sent as part of a petition started on Change.org, viewable at
www.change.org/petitions/4-stop-dumping-raw-sewage-into-the-chicago-river. To respond, email
responses@change.org and include a link to this petition.
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From: Ruth Rogers <sandstar578@yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/23/2011 10:33PM
Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

May23, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Ruth Rogers
5225 White Willow Dr
Fort Collins, CO 80528-6377
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From: Beth Brant <mohawkgirl506@yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 5/23/2011 11:03 PM

. 1,1Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage (jV ___—

May 23, 2011

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, I am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent
of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives
basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,
restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As
a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but
we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. I request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens
of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need
to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the
U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Beth Brant
19049 Hanna St
Melvindale, Ml 48122-1 601


